Alanis, Sarah

From: Vander Lugt, Kristen

Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 10:32 AM

To: Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: Resigning from Renters Commission

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From: Richa M.
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 9:05 AM

To: Zackariah A. Farah - Renter's Commission Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org>;
Lucy E. Peterson - Renter's Commission

Subject: Resigning from Renters Commission

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hi all,

My job contract will likely end in May 2023, which is three months sooner than was earlier communicated to me by my
employers at the School of Public Health, University of Michigan. As you know, I'm not a citizen and so | cannot legally
remain in the US once my contract ends, unless | am able to find another job in the US. | need to spend all my spare time
looking for another job and planning my move.

| can no longer attend any Renters Commission meetings, including the monthly meetings.

| appreciate being given the opportunity to serve.

Thanks,
Richa





